
May 17, 2020 

Hello everyone, 

Today’s letter allows me to share some good news: on Friday 3 of our Residents, who had been on the 

dedicated unit to recover from the coronavirus, were able to return to their own rooms. They have all 

passed their period of quarantine and are doing well. 1 other could have returned to his room, but 

opted to stay were he is, and three more are staying in place because they already lived on the unit 

before getting sick. This is a great moment of encouragement for us as we continue to work to protect 

our Residents and help them to heal.  

As we celebrated Armed Forces Day yesterday, we think in a special way of all of the military personnel 

who are helping now to battle the coronavirus, especially members of the National Guard around the 

country. May God bless them for their self-sacrifice and protect them all. 

God bless, 

Sr. Julie, lsp 


